Bakersfield College Curriculum Committee Minutes
Meeting on March 12, 2015

I.  Call to order by John Carpenter at 2:36 pm

Chairs in Attendance: John Carpenter

Administrators in Attendance: Liz Rozell, Sue Vaughn

Members in Attendance:  
Cari Meyer, Kimberly Bligh, Lindsay Ono, Kathy Hairfield, David Koeth, John Carpenter, Creighton Magers, Paula Parks, Brenda Nyagwachi, Carl Dean, Mindy Wilmot, Jennifer Johnson, Michael Harvath, Megan Lonsinger, Miles Post, Victor Diaz, Brent Damron, Angel Vasquez   
	
II. Review and Approval of the Minutes
	There were no minutes to approve.

III. Reports: Co-Chairs’ Report
A.  Placement level/cut off score sheet - The Course Levels and Cut-Off Scores worksheet is close to being finalized. 

B. CSUB GE - California State University Bakersfield is re-doing their general education pattern effective Fall 2016. It is only for CSUB and will not be statewide for all CSU’s. There needs to be communication between CSUB and BC regarding impact of changes to our general education pattern.

C. No Articulation Report.

IV. Opportunities to Address the Committee
	None.

V. Additions to the Agenda
EMLS prerequisites were discussed with regard to placement of courses on the Course Levels and Cut-Off Scores worksheet.  

VI. Unfinished Business
	None.

VII. New Business
	None.

VIII. First Agenda
[bookmark: _GoBack]     	Courses revisions were assigned to Team G. Programs need to be reviewed by the committee.

IX. Second Agenda
        	A. Course Deletions
	BIOL B7
	BIOL B20
m/s Lindsay Ono/ Creighton Magers to approve the courses for deletion.
Voice vote for approval:  Cari Meyer, Kimberly Bligh, Lindsay Ono, Kathy Hairfield, David Koeth, John Carpenter, Creighton Magers, Paula Parks, Brenda Nyagwachi, Carl Dean, Mindy Wilmot, Jennifer Johnson, Michael Harvath, Megan Lonsinger, Miles Post, Victor Diaz, Brent Damron, Angel Vasquez, Liz Rozell 
Voice vote opposed: None
	Abstentions: None
	Motion Passed

X. Good and Welfare

XI. Adjournment
       John adjourned the meeting at 3:02 pm.

      Respectfully submitted,
 

      Sharon Bush
      Academic Services Assistant





